

Minutes of April 20 1988 - Regular Meeting

Present: Spangler, Cosgrove, Humenick, Yonker - Absent Miller

President Spangler opened the meetint at 7:05

Minutes of the March 16 meeting were read and approved

Treasurers report was given and accepted

Bills for payment were presented and approved for payment.

There has been no reply to the letter written by President Spangler concerning the Oak tree at the corner of Sodalite and Crystal.

There was no road report. However there was a discussion among the Directors concernint the relative costs of Slurry vs. Chip and seal.

There was a request that Yonker and Humenick check on the report of a tent on the gasco's property.

There was a discussion concerning Radar patrol on Crystal Blvd. There were no conclusions reached. Dick Spangler will write a letter to get the info.

Bob Yonker is to bring the file of residence addresses up to date as soon as possible.

A motion was made by Don Cosgrove and secconded by Bill Humenick to have copies of the CC&r's made and sent to each property owner. It was passed unanimously.

Bob Yonker was assigned to make a call to Captain Brown concerning the removal of the abandoned vehicle on Crystal Blvd.

Bob Yonker Is to check the Surplus Property list for a road liner.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:52 P.M.